
Join us on Facebook by searching ‘Manchester Universities’ Catholic Chaplaincy’                
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            Preparing for Easter  
 
Please take note that during the 
Easter Vacations we will be only 
having one daily mass in the Holy 
Name.  So from Saturday April 5th – 
Saturday April 26th there will be no 
be no daily 6pm mass in the 
chaplaincy.  Also today will be the 
final 7pm Sunday mass and 9.15am 
Sunday mass till Sunday April 27th.  
 
So next Sunday April 6th there will 
only be the 12pm mass here at the 

Holy Name. 
 

Easter Service Times are available in 
the leaflet at the back of the Church 
to take away.  
 

Maundy Thursday 7pm 
Good Friday 3pm 

Holy Saturday 8pm (vigil) 
Easter Sunday 12pm 

 
 

Can You help? We need… 

VOLUNTEERS TO 
COOK AFTER MASS, 

 DESIGNER FOR 
NEWSLETTER, 

READERS,  

ALTAR SERVERS, 

NEW COMMITTEE 
MEMBERS, 

WELCOMERS 

 
 

 

Easter Vacation MASS TIMES  from 

Saturday 5th April - Normal Mass 

Times resume Sunday April 27  

Monday – Friday 
1:05pm  

 
Saturday 

11am  

 
Sundays 

12pm  
 

CONFESSIONS – Daily in Church 
12pm-1pm.  

 
FOR EASTER SERVICES PICK UP 

LEAFLET IN CHURCH  
 

Easter is the most important feast in 
the Church – even eclipsing Christmas, 
as the Resurrection of the Lord is what 
our faith is based on.   So how we  
prepare is important, here at the Holy 
Name we will be having a ‘spring clean 
day’ to prepare the church on Weds 
16th April at 10am. We will be 
cleaning, polishing, dusting – and as 
many hands are needed as possible. 
Non-students welcome. We will lay on 
a free lunch .  As so many of our 
regular readers / servers / musicians 
are going home. We are also looking 
for people to help out.  If you are 
interested you speak to one of the 
Jesuits.  
              
                     Student Cross  
Another Possibility is to join one of the 
pilgrimages to Walsingham this Easter. 
We provided the largest group of 
students last year (photo above) – if 
you are interested there is more 
information in today’s newsletter.  



 
Like us on 
Facebook! 

 

  

 

 

MAGIS                                                               
Interested in a unique pilgrimage experience 

this summer in Dublin?  Come on 
Wednesday to the film night to meet the 

organisers 

Catholic Voices 

Over the past 4 years 70 speakers have been 
trained by this excellent organisation and 
appeared in over 300 radio and television 
slots to present the Faith.  They are 
recruiting for nexts year – see Fr Tim for 
more information – application deadline is 
April 22nd .   www.catholicvoices.org.uk  

 
NEW WEBSITE 

The Jesuits in the UK have just launched a new 
website www.jesuit.org.uk, incorporating 

thinking faith – pray as you go and many other 
digital resources.  

Check it out! 

  
Interested in being on the student committee 
next year? Lots of different roles available.  

See Fr Tim/Website. 

FREE TOASTIES 

Every Monday and Wednesday 

12-2pm 
 

Come along with friends/coursemates 
 

 
Weds 7pm  Catholic Film Club  
Magis hosts the Irish film The Field 
 
Thursday 3rd April 
7.30pm Ad Solem concert in the Church  
  
Friday 4th April 
10-12 Foodbank Open        

12.30pm Stations of the Cross in Church 

7pm Faith and Politics – Jim Dobbin MP 

(Chair of the Pro-Life Parliamentarians). 

7:pm  Nightfever- an evening of prayer 

and evangelisation in church  

Saturday 5th April  
 
11am Korean Mass in chaplaincy  
7pm  Brass Concert in the Church  
 
 

 

Greygarth Wolves – We are proud to announce that 
last years student 5-a-side champions are being 
sponsored by the Holy Name! If you want to be 
involved speak to Greg or Robbie 

 

Greygarth Wolves – We are proud to announce that 
last years student 5-a-side champions are being 
sponsored by the Holy Name! If you want to be 
involved speak to Greg or Robbie 

 

STUDENT CROSS    
PILGRIMAGES 

12-20 April 2014. 

Organised by and for 
students, young adults, a 
chance to celebrate Easter    
in a unique way. Eleven 
different groups, known as 
Legs, walk from different 
parts of the country across 
Norfolk to Walsingham.    
Kind hearted parishes 
provide food and 
accommodation along the 
way. Each Leg carries a large 
wooden cross as a witness   
to the people they pass. If 
you are interested we have   
2 organisers from here              
STUDENTS              
willguest@me.com 
STAFF 
sue.astley@manchester.ac.uk 

 

 

 

 

Last week the foodbank fed 

27 Adults & 17 Children 

distributing 322kgs of foods.  

Needed: UHT Milk / Instant 

mash / tinned meat.  Please 

drop them off in box at back 

of church 

Greygarth Wolves – We are proud to announce that 
last years student 5-a-side champions are being 
sponsored by the Holy Name! If you want to be 
involved speak to Greg or Robbie 

 

Our last Faith and 

Politics Talk 

Come and join in Nightfever 

Fri Night  

The Week’s Activities 

 

 

 

Monday 31st March 

12-2pm Free Lunch (Toasties) drop in 

and bring your friends   

6:30pm SVP Meeting   

Tuesday 1st April 

10-12am Foodbank Opens. The only 

student-run foodbank in the Country  

5:15-6pm Scriptural Reflection (Lectio 

Divina)  

Wednesday 2nd April 

10-12am Foodbank Open 

12-2pm Free Toastie Lunch  

1-5pm SVP Intergenerational Meal 

 

This week at the chaplaincy… 


